
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Members 
Christchurch Local 

 

 

Sunday 4th December 2022 
 
 
Ratification Meetings 
 
 
To All Members 
 
Currently all formal documentation is on track to be finalised and signed off in the next few 
days. All information on the proposed settlement will be sent to members on the same day 
(Date TBC) prior to ratification meetings going ahead. 
 
Due to time constraints and the ability to fit all ratification meetings in prior to Christmas, 
there will only be one ratification meeting held for the Christchurch Local. This will take 
place on- 
 
Amended – Due to a change of travel arrangements there will now be time for two 
meetings in Christchurch, these will take place as follows- 
 
 Saturday 17th December 2022, Wigram Fire Station starting at 1300hrs. 
 Wigram, Ilam and Spreydon to attend 
 

Saturday 17th December 2022, Christchurch City Station starting at 1530hrs. 
 Redwood, ANZAC, Woolston, City and SouthComm to attend. 
 
The meetings will run for approximately 1.5 hours. Please arrive no later than 15min 
beforehand, so we can get started on time. These meetings are STOP WORK meetings, 
which means if you are a member of the NZPFU and are rostered on duty/at work during 
the meeting time, you must stop working and attend the meeting. If you are off duty, you 
must attend the meeting to vote. 
 
As all information will be provided to members prior to the ratification meetings the local 
asks that any questions are sent to your local committee through your reps prior to the next 
local meeting Monday 12th December, from there the local will provide answers through 
email to any questions we can, prior to the ratification meetings, this will help ensure 



members are well informed prior to the ratification meetings and will enable the meetings 
to progress in a timely manner. 
 
Members are asked to make every effort to attend these ratification meetings, however if 
you are in another location when a meeting is taking place you may attend and cast your 
vote there, if you are intending on doing this you must email wellington@nzpfu.org.nz and 
myself prior to attending, a schedule with all meetings and locations will be available soon. 
 
Further Admin 
 

• On site parking will be limited to on-duty crews and out-station appliances. Please 
allow yourself time to park off-site and walk to station. 

• Please bring a pen with you. 

• There is limited seating available at City Station so if you think you’ll need a seat 
please bring your own. 

 
Yours 
 
 
 
 
 
Blair Robertson 
Secretary 

mailto:wellington@nzpfu.org.nz

